

**2024**  
**Weather Contingency Plan**  
**New Richmond District Track Meet**

- **If weather forces us to cancel May 14th we will move to May 15th and run as scheduled the rest of the week.**
- **If May 16th is canceled we will move to Friday, May 17th and run as scheduled.**
- **If May 18th is canceled we will move to Sunday, May 19th and start at 1:00 p.m.**